
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024          Newsletter Term 4 Week 6 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of term 4 already. We 

have been busy in school with Easter celebrations. EYFS had a 

lovely morning at the Church on Tuesday and met Rev Caroline 

– they enjoyed a story about how big Gods love is for us at 

Easter. They continued their Easter learning on Wednesday and 

made some delicious hot cross buns!  

The children enjoyed the Easter egg hunt on Wednesday 

afternoon – a big thanks to the PTFA for buying the eggs for the 

children. The Easter discos were also a success and the children 

loved the face painting, food, music/dancing and novelties. 

Thanks to the PTFA and staff for making sure that this ran 

smoothly.  

Robins had special visitors this week as part of their topic. They 

had an author and artist visit from New Zealand. They have 

written children’s books about perseverance and kindness and 

the children had the opportunity to ask lots of questions. They all 

received a copy of the book ‘Bouncing Back’. Falcons are 

having a cake filled end to the term with their VE party today to 

end their World War ll topic – thanks to all the parents for 

supplying cake, snacks and sandwiches.   

We end the term with our Easter Musical Church service this 

afternoon – please keep a lookout on the Facebook page for 

photos/videos. 

Have a lovely Easter break 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

                        
                                                                                                                       

           
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 

Fledglings 

Oscar, Maxell and Poppy 

Robins 

Ruby and Marley 

Magpies 

Oliver, Lilly, William and Riley 

Owl 

Toby, Logan and Clementine 

Falcons 

Max and Noah 

          

 

School starters  
If you have, or know 

somebody who has a child 

who will start school next 

year, please ring the school 

office to arrange an 

individual tour with me.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

PTFA 

 

EASTER DISCO 

Thank you so much for your support with the Bunny Hop Disco – we have raised a little over £600! 

We hope that the children all enjoyed themselves, they certainly seemed very enthusiastic! 

Once again, we’d like to thank the school for accommodating the change of date; and also 

Miss Barrett for letting us rearrange her classroom for our food service room! 

 

FILM AFTERNOON – TUESDAY 23rd APRIL 

Letters with details about our film afternoon will be going out as soon as we return from the 

Easter Holidays – it will be a very quick turnaround so please be sure to get your slips back as 

quickly as possible! We will be showing ‘Trolls Band Together’ and providing the children with 

snacks, tickets will be £3.50. 

 

TUCK SHOP 

Tuck is not on this week, no doubt there will be a lot of chocolate consumed over the Easter 

break! We’ll see you again on Friday 19th April. 

 

PLEASE NOMINATE YOUR PTFA! 

*** Huge thanks to those that have already done this, but the more the merrier! *** 

The Benefact Group is an organisation that regularly gives to charities and good causes through 

its ‘Movement for Good’ scheme – all that’s needed is a nomination. It takes only a couple of 

minutes to nominate your chosen charity and we could receive a massive £1,000! Just head to 

https://benefactgroup.com/movement-for-good/ and click ‘Nominate a Charity for £1,000’. On 

the next page enter the charity number 1042205 to find us. Every entry helps so we really 

appreciate you taking the time to do it; thank you!  

 

About the PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of parents, teachers and friends 

of the school. All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 

1042205. Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

All money raised goes back into the school to benefit the children. 

 
 

 
 
 

Week Ending 

28/03/2024 

Owls Class 
 

99.50% 

 
 

https://benefactgroup.com/movement-for-good/


Dates for your diary 

Monday 15th April  Children back in school for term 5 

Tuesday 23rd April  PTFA film afternoon  

Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday – no children in school  

Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th 

May 

Parent/teacher meetings – more details to follow 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week  

Monday 20th May Science week in school  

Friday 24th May  End of term 5 

Monday 3rd June Children back in school for term 6 

Monday 1st July Sports Week in school. Sports day on Friday 5th July 

am 

Thursday 4th July Secondary transition day and meet the teacher 

Wednesday 10th-12th July Year 6 residential at Caroty Wood 

Friday 19th July End of term 6 for the children  

Tuesday 3rd September Children back in school for term 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


